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FEENEY APPLAUDS EARMARK REFORM

(Washington, D.C.) - Today, U.S. Rep. Tom Feeney (R-Oviedo) applauded the approval of earmark reform legislation requiring all reported bills and conference reports considered include a list of earmarks and the name of the Member requesting each earmark.

"With thousands of pet-projects costing billions in tax dollars each year it is critical that the veil be lifted from secret pork-barrel spending.  Congress has acted to reign in wasteful spending and remove the incentive for corruption that undermines the appropriations process," stated Feeney.  

"Transparency in federal earmarks is essential to reforming the way business is done on the Hill, and letting the American taxpayer see where their money is being spent, and by whom."
In 2005, Rep. Feeney was one of only two Members to receive a 100% rating and "Taxpayer Superhero" award from the Citizens Against Government Waste (CAGW) for his efforts to prevent government waste.  

Rep. Feeney also co-founded the Washington Waste Watchers, a Congressional working group to combat waste, fraud, and abuse in the federal government.
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